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Access to technology at home 
 
We would like to learn more about the access our Year 7 students have to technology at home. We would 
therefore be very grateful if parents/carers could complete this form by 3 p.m. Wednesday 10th November 
2021  

 
 

With kind regards, 
 

 
Ms Greenslade 
Deputy Head 

 
  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=cnsPij8iGEu-SoihxmoktblHz1A4awtMpysSVid_NjFUQUtaV1lEUDNTSUcyR1ZLVkdUU1daWFpYQi4u

